
Additional news

Caring for corrugated 
stainless steel tubing
Corrugated stainless steel tubing (CSST) is a thin-
walled metallic gas piping product that can be 
used as an alternative to conventional gas piping 
material. This flexible piping is commonly coated 
in a yellow plastic. If your home uses CSST, we 
recommend that it is inspected by a qualified 
plumber for proper installation and bonding. 
CSST that is not properly bonded could cause an 
accidental leak or fire if struck by lightning.

Kickstart summer with these 
savings tips 
A few small steps could help you save energy, which may also lower 
your bill. 

Monitor your usage with My Account - Track your usage with easy-
to-read graphs, helping you better control your usage. 

Weatherize your home - Sealing air leaks around windows, doors, 
and vents could help save energy and make your home more 
comfortable. Take advantage of the warmer weather to complete 
these home projects before the winter heating season. 

Turn down the heat - Lower your water heater setting to 120 degrees Fahrenheit, the Department of Energy’s 
recommendation for comfort and energy efficiency.

In addition to the above energy-saving tips, make sure to visit www.nhsaves.com to check out  
additional efficiency programs, rebates, and promotions offered to New Hampshire gas customers.  
You can also scan the QR code for more energy-saving tips. 

Summer rates start May 1
Our summer rate period for Gas Supply begins on 
May 1 and continues until October 31. The Gas Supply 
charge on your bill represents what we pay for the 
gas that we deliver to our customers. 

The price, based on projected demand and market 
conditions is calculated, then reviewed by the New 
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission. The price that 
we pay for gas is passed along to customers without 
a markup. Liberty does not profit from this charge. 
To view the current Gas Supply rate and a summary 
of all the rates on your bill, please visit the “Rates” 
section of www.libertyenergyandwater.com. 


